
Chesapeake Morgan Association

Meeting Minutes: Spring Luncheon – 13 May 2006

The Spring Luncheon was held at Pirates Cove Restaurant, Galesville, MD.

In attendance were Commodore Charlie Solomon and mate Louise, PC/Trustee
Larry Breck and mate Jane, Ron Conrad and mate Bettie, Don DeLorenzo and
mate Louisa, Vice Commodore Gordy Snyder and mate PC Rita, and Secretary
Michelle d’Aoust and mate Bob Curley.

Commodore Charlie Solomon called the Spring Luncheon Meeting to order at
13:30 pm, Saturday, May 13, 2006.

The first order of business is to alleviate some of the duties of the Secretary. First
and foremost are the minutes of previous meetings. The minutes need be read and
approved. PC Rita Snyder agreed to take the position of Assistant Secretary and
to take the minutes of this meeting.

Old Business:

Recap of the Planning Meeting:

“Impromptu Raft-ups” – If you decide to go out for a weekend and want
company, then you need to get a message on the CMA Message Board to state
where you are going and the vehicle you wish to be contacted by (VHF Channel
or cell phone).

Roster -- Everyone attending the meeting agreed that publishing the Roster
on-line could cause security problems. Also the Roster should be with the
treasurer not the secretary. The secretary needs to have the mailing list only. All
agreed to keep the Roster in MS Excel so that all may view.



New Business:

Treasurer Wayne Rogers is going to be absent for several months. Commodore
Charlie will contact Wayne to retrieve the financial paperwork for the CMA
Club. PC Larry Breck stated that he is Assistant Treasurer and is willing to take
over until Wayne returns.

Vice Commodore Gordy Snyder stated that he called everyone on the Roster to
let them know about our Spring Luncheon, and the Roster had some bad
numbers. Maybe a snail mail letter to correct member info could be sent.

The first CMA raft-up is to be held on May 28-30th, 2006 in the Magothy River,
and hope to see all there.

Commodore Charlie adjourned the meeting, at 14:15, said Grace and lunch was
served.
Meeting again called to order at 14:45 pm

For the Good of the Order::

Ron Conrad stated the he would like to host a long cruise. Charlie stated that we
should e-mail all members to see if anyone wants to join up with him.

Michelle d’Aoust passed the Roster around for everyone present to update his or
her own information. She also passed out a 2006 Roster and Planning Schedule to
each member.

The Land/Sea Picnic is planned for the weekend of August 12th and 13th to be
held at the Cadle Creek Neighborhood Association Club of Bob Curley’s
daughter. However no one has confirmed that we can get the Club for that
weekend. Bob stated that he would contact his daughter and see if her Clubhouse
is available. If it is not available, then Charlie will contact Bob Leigh to see if he
will host our Picnic. Also, Gordy Snyder said he could contact his Neighborhood
Association to see if his clubhouse is available.

Meeting was adjourned at 15:40 pm.
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